HOPE GROWS CHILD DEVELOPMENT CENTER



It is hard to believe that the Academic school year is almost over. We are happy for them but a little sad as well to see them grow up so quickly. Just a friendly reminder that Summer Camp will start June 21, 2022. For prospective Pre-K graduates, more information will be provided as we get closer to graduation date. We are asking for our Pre-K families to 'save the date' for our graduation day on June 10th. It has been a joy, as well as an experience watching all Hope Grows children grow mentally, physically, socially and emotionally this year.

TEACHERS APPRECIATION WEEK 2022

This month there is a lot to celebrate. During the week of May 2- May 6, we want to thank our teachers for the effort they make to prepare our children for the future. A Teacher Appreciation Flyer and Teacher's favorites lists will be sent out in LifeCubby. Feel free to participate as much as you like. We are so grateful for our amazing teachers!

HAPPY MOTHER'S DAY

We are celebrating Mother's Day at Hope Grows with Breakfast for moms on May 6th. Breakfast will be served during arrival time from opening until 9:00 a.m.





Hope Grows Child Development Center is closed for Memorial Day on

May 30th. We are thankful for all our veterans!

Friendly Reminders:

BIRTHDAYS: Birthday Celebrations will take place every Friday. Feel free to bring in a NUT FREE treat to celebrate in the classroom with friends!

CUBBIES: Please remember bring two sets of change of clothing for your child and check your cubby for older items.

LIFECUBBY: Please check with the office if we have your update contact information for LifeCubby Communication.